
 

 

For Immediate Release              Contact: Rep. Rachael Cabral-Guevara 

May 6th, 2021                                (608) 266-5719  

Rep. Cabral-Guevara Holds Virtual Listening Session 

Madison, WI – Rep. Rachael Cabral-Guevara (R - Fox Crossing) will be holding a third budget listening 

session, this time virtually. Details are as follows: 

After holding two in-person listening sessions in Neenah and Fox Crossing, Rep. Rachael Cabral-Guevara 

will be holding a third, virtual option for those who weren’t able to attend previous events.  

The virtual budget listening session will be held on Friday, May 14th, 2021 at 10:00AM. For anyone 

wishing to attend, please contact her office at Rep.Cabral-Guevara@legis.wi.gov or 608-266-5719 to 

receive the link. 

The 55th Assembly District covers parts of Winnebago and Outagamie Counties, including the towns of 

Clayton, Greenville, Neenah, and Grand Chute, the village of Fox Crossing, and the cities of Neenah and 

Appleton. 
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